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ATTENDANCE: Heidi Diminick, Michelle Kletter, Patricia Gardner, Melanie Jacob, 
Leanne Levy.  
 
Meeting began at 7:05 p.m. in Room C-100. 
 
2017 Event: Friday 16 June 2017    
 
We booked boat “Spirit of New Jersey”, paid $1,500 deposit and signed the 
contract.  Minimum requirement is 200 students.   
 
We also paid $900 deposit for Skylar (hypnotist).  

  

Monthly Business 
 

Minutes: Patricia Gardner – none to present – last meeting was prep for 
graduation event! 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  Michelle Kletter – Treasurer’s Report presented for approval. 
 

Fundraisers 2016-17: 
 

Monetary Can Collection  

First Aid Kits/Paws/Air Fresheners  
Corporate Donations  
Parent Donations  
Mr. Del Val ??? 

50/50 Drawing 

Clothing Drive (Fall & Spring)  
Monthly Dinner ???? 
Mother’s Day Plant Sale 
Mattress Sale ???

       
Municipal Alliance - Third Tuesday each month, 9 a.m. at area schools (changes 
monthly). Our representatives are LEANNE LEVY & MELANIE JACOB.  

  
WARNING:   HOLLAND TOWNSHIP requires a PERMIT to post any signs for 
fundraisers.  We should not post any without permit so we don’t incur a fine! 
 

CLOTHING DRIVE – Leanne Levy & Melanie Jacob, Co-chairs –October 28 (3 – 
5:30 p.m.), October 29 (9 a.m. to 11 a.m.), October 31 (3 – 5 p.m.).  FLYER IS ON 
WEBSITE:  http://www.delvalprojectgraduation.com/.  Pat needs to e-mail flyer to 
Bill Fleming to advertise event for us.  
 
CANS – Patricia Gardner (coordinator)    SENDING DISTRICT REPS:  Alexandria: 
Cathy Cobb; Frenchtown: Patricia Gardner; Holland:  Cathy Cobb;  Kingwood:  
Heidi Diminick; Milford:  Jennifer Perna. 
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T-SHIRTS – Heidi will ask Mrs. Diaz (Polytech teacher) to send info to students for 
designing this year’s T-shirt.  
 
MATTRESS FUNDRAISER – need to decide if we’re doing this again. We got 
approximately $2,000 from first one! 
 
50/50 RAFFLE – Michelle will see if Lisa Bella will coordinate this.  
 
NEW WEBSITE & E-MAIL –   http://www.delvalprojectgraduation.com;  e-mail:  
info@delvalprojectgraduation.com.  Pat Gardner will continue to update website as 
needed.  Anyone needing anything posted to site should e-mail Pat at 

pjoli2012@gmail.com.  
 

Meeting ended at 8:05 p.m.  
 
 

NEXT MEETING * TUESDAY, 18 OCTOBER 2016, 

7 p.m., C-100 OR Cafeteria  
 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, Patricia Gardner, Secretary 2016-17 
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